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Notes from the Chair
Diane Dendy

We hope everyone is staying well while dealing with the Coronavirus. If you know of someone
who cannot get out to get what they need, please call the Office at 541-236-7284 and let us know.
We have folks who are willing to pick stuff up and leave at their door when they go to town.

Cancellations: Please note that the following HOA meetings have been cancelled until
further notice due to Covid-19.

Monthly HOA Board Meeting. When necessary, the Board president will contact all board

members to discuss via phone any major matter requiring Board approval.

Annual Meeting was originally scheduled for May 30 in the library. We have been
informed it will be closed until July. The meeting will be rescheduled when local authorities advise
the public that it is safe to do so!

2"d Wednesday Breakfast is postponed & will follow the guidelines above for
rescheduling.

Do not forget to check our website at https://www.desertsky.org¢/HDEHOA/ for updates!

The HOA Phone is working great! Please call 541-236-7284 to leave a non-urgent message for the
Board. Messages left on the phone will be automatically directed to the HOA email address for Board
follow-up. If you have an emergency, please call 541-280-4113 and someone will get back to you.

The HOA now has three Drop Boxes! A new one has been installed on the South door at the HOA
office! The other drop boxes are located at Cistern #3 (SE McKenzie Pl.) and 4830 SE Jerry Drive.
Save postage and use one of these drop boxes for HOA water payments.

The annual drinking water report (Consumer Confidence Report) is included with this newsletter.
Special Thanks to the following for their help to keep our Subdivision looking and running Great!

e Bill Huret for the berm to protect the corner of Jerry and Morningside.

e Tom Hinkle for fixing the fence on Lot 52 and for limbing up the trees around the Office. Both jobs
look great!

e Curt Charley who cut the boards for Lot 52.

e Alfred Roth for his help in ordering the new drop box and lock, and for Curt Charley and Allen
Dendy for installing it.

e The Stop Sign on the corner of Jerry and Morningside is back. Thanks to Jim Perrigo for replacing
the sign.

e Cistern #2 is being painted as weather permits. Alfred Roth has been sealing some of the cracks.
Tom Hinkle, Allen and Diane Dendy helped power wash it and Tom has primed it for painting.
Allen sealed the seams and Diane painted the wooden part of the Cistern.

High Desert Estates will be saying Good Bye to Bill and Patricia Adams. They are leaving us for a
new chapter in their lives. We are wishing you both the best!

Volunteer........... Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued!
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